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Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 

Friday 15th June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

We will be participating in this years Praise in the Park at Higginson Park in Marlow on Friday 22
nd

 June at 1.30 

– 2.45pm. This is an annual service where local Church of England schools participate.  

Parents, family and friends are invited to join us at the service. Hymn sheets will be provided prior to the event 

so that you can all join in! 

The organises have requested, to avoid the children becoming distracted, that spectators refrain from chatting 

and picnicking whilst the service takes place. 

Our children have put together a whole school performance based around one of the sayings from John’s 

Gospel – ‘I am the way, the truth and the life. 

Some children will wear a costume provided by the school. The rest will be wearing their school uniform but 

we would like them to bring in from home a named tea towel for their head. Please can you bring this in by 

Wednesday 20
th

 June at the latest  

We are very fortunate to have received funding to pay for transport cost, therefore the children will be 

transported to and from Cadmore End School. However, if you attend this service and would like to take your 

child home after the service finishes, this will be fine but please complete the slip below accordingly. 

The children will have lunch as usual at school and will set off by coach at 1.00pm. We plan to be back at 

school by 3.15pm and there is no change to after school club or wraparound care. 

There may be local press taking photographs at the service, but we will not be releasing any names of 

individual pupils to the press. 

If there is adverse weather on the day which causes the service to be cancelled, the decision will be made by 

11:00 am and the school will notify parents via email as soon as possible. 

We would appreciate some volunteers to help staff on the day. If you can help, please indicate below and Mrs 

Coyle will be in touch. 

If you do not want your child to participate in this event, please reply in writing by WEDNESDAY 20
TH

 JUNE. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Debbie Groom 

Headteacher 

 

My child will be collected at 2.45pm from the park by___________________________ 

I am happy to help out on the day at Praise in the Park  

Signed_________________________________   Date ______________________________ 

 


